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Nanaimo Old City Association 
 
 
February 3, 2020 
 
 
Andrea Blakeman, CEO 
Nanaimo Affordable Housing Society 
350 Prideaux Street 

Nanaimo, BC V9R 6Z1 

 

Dear Ms. Blakeman, 

 

Thank you for meeting with our Board on January 20 and for bringing the team who are working 

on your proposal for the five properties the Nanaimo Affordable Housing Society owns on Prideaux 

Street. 

 

While the Board was in general support we felt it was important to share the information with our 

residents and members of the Association to solicit their views.  We posted information about the 

project on our website and also sent an email to the 145 people on our email contact list.   

 

All of the feedback we received was positive.   

 

The Nanaimo Affordable Housing Society has the support of the Nanaimo Old City Association as 

you apply for funding from BC Housing and continue to refine your plans for the property and 

request an amendment to Nanaimo’s Official Community Plan (OCP) to rezone the properties from 

their current lower-density to a higher density, multi-unit residential. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joy Adams Bauer, President 

Nanaimo Old City Association (NOCA) 
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February 24 2020  
 
 
Jason Mikes, 
0821648 BC Ltd. 
70 Prideaux Street, 
Nanaimo, BC V9R 2M5 
 
 
TGR Projects 
 
Attention: Tinny Lalli 
 
Dear Mr. Lalli: 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Proposed OCP Amendment – Prideaux Street, Nanaimo, BC  

It is my understanding that our neighbours, the Nanaimo Affordable Housing Society, is 
proposing an OCP amendment to allow for increased residential density of their property 
located on the 0 to 100 block of Prideaux Street, Nanaimo, BC.  I write as a part owner of 70 
Prideaux Street in support of the proposed OCP amendment and request that our property be 
included within the amendment. 
 
Yours truly, 
0821648 BC Ltd. 
 
 
 
Jason Mikes 
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